Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Elena Manzo [emanzo@somaenv.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2011 12:55 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: 316 38th Street Drilling Notification

Dear Mr. Wickham,

SOMA is scheduled to advance the six approved soil borings at above site on August 18 and 19, 2011 (8 am
start time). Our geologist, Elizabeth Hightower will be on-site to oversee all drilling activities; her cell number is
925-330-5235. Please do not hesitate to call me at (925)734-6400, if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Elena K. Manzo

Principal Scientist

SOMA Environmental Engineering, Inc.
925-734-6400 (Phone)

925-734-6401 (Fax)
www.somaenv.com




